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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Dana Wreath [DWreath@berexco.com]
Tuesday, January 17, 20124:58 PM
Axelson, John
RE: Cook Battery - NOAV #200337810
20120117175016187.pdf

Attached please find invoices from excavation done 12/19/11 including waste management invoice of same day from
Buffalo Ridge landfill in Keenesburg. 18 cubic yards was hauled off to landfill.
Our pumper, Elmer Fritzler, was in charge of getting the work done. I am at a bit of a loss since I was under the
impression we had completed the work.
Please advise your thoughts.

Dana Wreath
Beren Corp.

From: Axelson, John [mailto:John.Axelson@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 20125:43 PM
To: Dana Wreath
Cc: Scan, OGCC
Subject: Cook Battery - NOAV #200337810

Dana,

Attached is a copy of a transmittal letter and NOAV issued in regard to rule violations at the Cook Battery in Washington
County. COGCCinspected the location again on January 6,2012, and there was no indication that any oily waste had
been removed from the site. The originals were sent today via certified mail. Please let me know if you have any
questions regarding the required corrective actions.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone: 303-637-7178
Cell: 303-877-9964
Fax: 303-637-7179
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